
27 July2016 

Ms Marlene Tucker 
Executive Director 
International Air Services Commission 
GPO Box630 
Canberra Acr 2601 

~ T.L /vfat"lefle 
Dear M7"er, 

Renewal of Commission Determination -Papua New Guinea 

Thank you for your letter which invited Qantas to express its Interest In the renewal of 
determinations allocating capacity to the Qantas Group which will expire in the next 12 
months. 

Qantas requests renewal of Determination [2011] IASC 132 allocating 1,000 seats per week 
on the Papua New Guinea for fiVe years from 1 July 2017. For flexibility, the capacity Is also 
sought for use by another Austra II an carrier which Is a wholly-owned subsidiary of Qantas, 
such as Jetstar. 

We therefore seek to renew the Determination subject to the following conditions: 

the capacity may be utilised by Qantas or another Australian carrier which is a 
wholly-owned subsidiary of Qantas; and 

the capacity may be used by Qantas to provide joint services with any wholly-owned 
subsidiary and by any wholly-owned subsidiary of the Qantas Group to provide joint 
services with Qantas. 

We would be pleased to provide any further information the Commission might require in 
considering our renewal request. 

Yours sincerely, 

Tony Wheelens 
Executive Manager, International and Industry Affairs 

Qantas Airways Umlted ABN 16 oog 661 901 
10 Bourke Road Mascot NSW 2020 Australia 

Telephone +61 2 9691 3636 

qantaa.com 


